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TONBRIDGE & MALLING BOROUGH COUNCIL 

COUNCIL 

8 July 2008 

Report of Central Services Director  

Part 1- Public 

Matters For Decision 

 

1 APPOINTMENTS TO OUTSIDE BODIES 

This report considers the reappointment of a Trustee of the Hospital of the 

Holy Trinity, Aylesford and Town Wardens of the Tonbridge Town Lands and 

Richard Mylls Charity. 

 

1.1 Introduction 

1.1.1 The term of office of Councillor P Homewood as one of the Trustees appointed by 

the Council to the Hospital of the Holy Trinity, Aylesford has recently expired.  He 

has indicated that he is willing to continue in this post and the Council has been 

invited to reappoint him for a further four year term. 

1.1.2 The terms of office of Miss J Browne, Mr D Davis and Mr J Parish as Town 

Wardens of the Tonbridge Town Lands and Richard Mylls Charity are due to 

expire in October 2008.  Miss Browne and Mr Davis are willing to be reappointed 

but Mr Parish does not wish to serve for a further term.  The Charity accordingly 

invites the Council to reappoint the former and consider the appointment of a 

replacement for Mr Parish.   Whilst Town Wardens may be, but need not be, a 

member of the Council, the Charity has expressed a preference for an 

experienced current Councillor representing a Tonbridge ward. 

1.2 Legal Implications 

1.2.1 None. 

1.3 Financial and Value for Money Considerations 

1.3.1 Not applicable. 

1.4 Risk Assessment 

1.4.1 Not applicable. 
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1.5 Recommendations 

1.5.1 RECOMMENDED that consideration be given to: 

1) the reappointment of  Councillor P Homewood as a Trustee of the Hospital 

of the Holy Trinity, Aylesford for a further four year term to 2012; and 

2) the reappointment of Miss J Browne and Mr D Davis as Town Wardens  

and the appointment of a replacement for Mr J Parish for the four year term 

to 2012. 

 

Background papers: contact: Claire Fox 

Letter from Clerk to Trustees of Hospital of the Holy 

Trinity of 30 May 2008 

Letter from Clerk to Town Wardens of 9 June 2008 

 

Richard Jefferys 

Central Services Director 


